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     THE CAJIUAT 
     NEWSLETTER 

 
Greetings Supporters and Prayer Partners,  

Thank you all for your tender prayers. We would like to praise the 

Lord for the meetings that we have had this first quarter of 2025. 

  I am so thankful for Godly parents of whom I am able to draw Godly 

wisdom and understanding. In January, Satan was really attacking us 

concerning our deputation. I was able to call my dad and ask, “am I able to do 

this?” To which my dad replied, “no, you can’t...but God can.” That night, God 

used my dad to remind me that the ministry is not mine or my wife’s, it is 

Gods. Jesus reminds us of this lesson in Acts 1:7 “…It is not for you to know 

the times and the seasons, which the Father hath put in His own power.” 

Sheet music is not owned by the instrument but by the musician. Whatever 

Gods plan for us, whenever God plans for us to be wherever He wants us to 

be, it is not for us to question or doubt, but to obey.  

 We are thankful to the finance team at BWM. After some review, they 

noticed that some of our budget was a little higher than what we had 

projected. So, thanks to their work we were able to get a more accurate 

percentage of support. We are getting more and more excited to see that we 

are over a third of the way supported. Our prayer is to be fully supported by 

the end of 2025. This may seem like an impossibility, but God often deals in 

the impossible. Faith sees the invisible, touches the intangible, and witnesses 

the impossible. 

 I am so thankful for the lessons God teaches us as we walk along life’s 

journey. Please continue to pray with us as we are starting to get more 

support and more meetings. Thank you all once again for your prayers and 

support. 

Caleb and Kristan Cajiuat  

   (Isaiah 45:6) 

 

 

PRAISE  
• 36% support 

• Growing schedule 

PRAYER 

• 30 meetings this year 

• Safety in travel 

• Support  

• Wisdom in deputation 

• Language learning 

Thank you to: 

• Friendship Baptist church 

Myrtle Beach, NC 

• Calvary Baptist Church 

Gilbertsville, KY 

• Prairie Baptist Church 

Scotts, MI 

• Hedstrom Baptist Church 

and First Baptist West 

Seneca, Seneca, NY 

• Old Suwanee Baptist 

Church, Buford, GA 

 

 

Contact information:  

Phone: (980) 248-8458 

Email: kc4japan@gmail.com 

Website: www.kc4japan.org 
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